State of South Carolina Fiscal Year Spending Report
This form is designed to collect the information required by South Carolina in accordance with Proviso 117.21 of the appropriations act of 2022 and Executive Order 2022-19.

This form must be submitted to the state agency that is providing the contribution for the designated organization. The state agency providing the contribution should use
this form to collect fiscal year spending information from the designated organization.

Contribution Information

State Agency Providing the Contributian Earmatk name

[ $1,000,000.00|P280 - Department of Parks, Recreatian, and Tourism |Town of ville - Maple Street Extension Pedestriazn Safety _I

| Entity Name Town of Summerville Contact Name Lisa Wallace

Address 200 South Main Street Position/Title Town Administrator

City/State/Zip | Summerville, SC 29483 Telephone 843-851-4209

Entity Type Municipali

Acco g of ho e d eb pe
Expenditures
Description Budget Fiscal Year 2024 | Fiscal Year 2025 | Fiscal Year 2026 Total Balance

Concrete sidewalk $361,121.00 $32,512.48 $32,512.48 $328,608.52

Pedestrian crossing pavement markings $38,793.00 $0.00 $0.00 $38,793.00

Upgraded signal system at US-78 and new signal system at Richardson Ave. $440,022.00! $58,030.50 $58,030.50 $381,991.50

Pedestrian ADA ramps $119,282.00 $16,212.88 $16,212.88 5$103,069.12

Concrete curb and gutter $40,782.00 $40,782.00 $40,782.00 50.00
$0.00 $0.00
$0.00 $0.00
$0.00 $0.00
$0.00 $0.00
$0.00 $0.00
$0.00 $0.00
$0.00 $0.00
$0.00 $0.00
$0.00 $0.00
$0.00 $0.00

Grand Total| $1,000,000.00] $147,537.86 £0.00 $0.00 5147,537.86 5852, 462.14
_X__Project is underway _ Projectis I funds are d Project pletion date
___Project yet to be started Estimated start date i d letion date ___October 1, 2025

Please provide a detailed spending summary, goals that were accomplished, and how the expenses benefit the public. If project is yet to be started, provide an

explanation.

As of the latest invoice dated May 14, 2024, the Town of Summerville has spent the following on the above referenced project: of the $361,121 Concrete sidewalk budget, we have been
invoiced and paid $32,512.48; of the $38,793 Pedestrian crossing pavement markings, we have paid $0, the Pedestrian markings will come at a later date; of the $440,022 Upgraded signal
system at US-78 and new signal system at Richardson Ave., we have been invoiced and paid $58,030.50; of the $119,282 Pedestrian ADA ramps, we have been invoiced and paid $16,212.88;
and finally of the $40,782 Concrete curb and gutter budget, we have been invoiced and paid $40,782. The total Department of Parks, Recreation, and Tourism funds spent as of june 17, 2024
is $147,537.86. Our project is moving along as planned and once completed our pedestrians will have a safer experience and be ADA compliant for all users.

/\90rganization certifies that the funds have been expended in accordance with the plan provided to the agency providing the distribution and for a public purpose.

Town Administrator
ization Signhature Title

Lisa Wallace 6/17/2024
Printed Name Date




